November 17th 2016
Peter Bullard

32 Mavis Street
Cessnock

ATTENTION: PLANNING SERVICES

Dear Sir/Madam,

[ am writing to show my support for the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion
Project - SSD 6612.

I currently work for Daracon as a Stemming Truck Driver. In this job I belong
to a team of qualified drivers who operate the purpose built stemming trucks.
As a team, we presently deliver stemming aggregate and control the loading of
blast holes with this aggregate at local mines. The stemming aggregate is
sourced from Martins Creek Quarry and transported in one of the 26 purpose
designed Daracon trucks.

I offer my full support to Daracon’s Martins Creek Quarry Project as this
quarry is crucial to my role. The Martins Creek Quarry has been operational for

a very long time and hopefully will continue to thrive for many years to come.

I have not made any reportable political donations.

Regards,

&4l

Peter Bullard



